
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC & GROUND MAIL 
 
 
January 28, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Transmission Rate Application 

Update to Applicant and List of Interventions (EB-2008-0272) 
 
Please note that Mr. Patrick Duffy will be replacing Mr. John Rattray as legal counsel to the 
Independent Electricity System Operator in the above-noted matter. Accordingly, please add Mr. 
Duffy to the List of Interventions and remove Mr. Rattray from the same list. Mr. Duffy’s 
information for service is as follows: 
 
Mr. Patrick Duffy 
Stikeman Elliott 
Suite 5300 
Commerce Court West 
Toronto, ON   M5L 1B9 
Tel:  (416) 869-5257 
Fax:  (416) 947-0866 
Email: pduffy@stikeman.com 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Carl Burrell 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Regulatory Affairs 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
cc. Mr. Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc.  
 All Intevenors 
 Mr. Patrick Duffy, Stikeman Elliott 


